
 
 
 

 
February 20, 2025 

 
 
EA-24-058 / EA-R4-2024-0014 

 
Danny De Lara, Operations Manager 
Paramount Builders, Inc. 
P.O. Box 2070 
Pago Pago, AS 96799 

SUBJECT: RECEIPT OF PAYMENT OF PROPOSED CIVIL PENALTY 

 
Dear Mr. De Lara: 

 
This letter acknowledges receipt of your full payment of the $9,000 civil penalty 

proposed by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission on January 13, 2025. Your corrective 

actions will be examined during future inspections. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Juan D. Peralta, Chief 
Enforcement Branch 
Office of Enforcement 



SUBJECT: RECEIPT OF PAYMENT OF PROPOSED CIVIL PENALTY 
DATED: 2/20/2025 

 
DISTRIBUTION: 
Beth Alferink, RIV 
Stephanie Tluanga, OCFO 
OE R/F 

 
X- Public X- Non-Sensitive 

 
ADAMS Accession Number: ML25050A598 

OFFICE OE:ES OE:BC 
NAME MCheckle JPeralta 
DATE 2/12/2025 2/20/2025 

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 


	EA-24-058 / EA-R4-2024-0014
	SUBJECT: RECEIPT OF PAYMENT OF PROPOSED CIVIL PENALTY
	SUBJECT: RECEIPT OF PAYMENT OF PROPOSED CIVIL PENALTY DATED: 2/20/2025

		2025-02-20T11:12:50-0500
	Juan De Dios Peralta




